
PUERTO RICO AND THE MUNICIPAL ISLANDS
MARITIME TRANSPORT AUTHORITY

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (Amended)

DRYDOCKING / SHIPYARD WORK TO BE 
PERFORMED TO M/V SANTA MARIA

The Puerto Rico and the Municipal Islands Maritime Transport Authority (Authority) requests
proposals from qualified firms, with expertise in drydocking and shipyard work to perform
refurbishing and all necessary repairs, in order to conduct and satisfactorily complete with
M/V Santa Maria regulatory drydock inspection and certification, and other repairs or mainte-
nance required, pursuant to United States Coast Guard (USCG) and the Federal Transit
Administration’s (FTA) applicable regulations.

Interested parties are thus invited to submit proposals in accordance with the guidelines
described throughout this package on this Request for Proposal (RFP), on or before

January 22, 2016, at 3:00 pm
A pre-bid meeting (non-compulsory) will held on January 11, 2016, at 3:00 p.m., at the
Authority’s offices located at Promenade Floor, South Tower, Centro Gubernamental Minillas,
Santurce, PR.

Copies of this RFP can be picked up at the Authority’s offices located at Promenade Floor,
South Tower, Centro Gubernamental Roberto Sanchez Vilella, Santurce, PR, or by email
request to aperez@atm.pr.gov

The Authority is an equal opportunity employer and does not discriminate on grounds of sex,
race, age, national origin, religious beliefs, marital status, veteran status or disability. The
Authority reserves the right to cancel this solicitation without penalty. 

The contract resulting for the successful firm is subject to financial assistance grants of the U. S.
Department of Transportation. The proposal process and the performance of requested services
will be in accordance with the guidelines and regulations of the FTA “Third Party Contracting
Guidelines”, FTA Circular 4220.1F, and shall comply with 23 U.S.C. §112 (b)(2)(A) and 23 C.F.R.
§172.3. All other applicable federal, state and local laws and regulations will apply.

For further information regarding this Request for Proposals,
please send email to:

aperez@atm.pr.gov and/or avaello@atm.pr.gov.


